My name 1S Deanne Labutte and am writing
this letter to you because unfortunately I am
unable to attend this meeting, although I will
try to zoom in, The reason for this as you
know 1S the building is approximately 14
inches higher then the original 23ft
variance, I am not aware if anyone has
complained or not so | approached all my
surrounding neighbors that the height of the
structure would have an impact on and they
have Signed a paper stating it does not affect
them in any way, If this variance is turned
down our only other choice is to cut into the
engineered trusses and take the roof down
14 inches, I have been told this could very
well compromise the integrity of the trusses
and leave quite a mess in the newly insulated
attic, there is also a roof vent close by which
will also cause a larger hole and a
considerable amount of money, So I am
pleading with you all to please consider the
reprecutions of this structure if we have to



cut into the roof., Along with this letter
should be a copy of the letter from Mr, Avollio
(chief building official) insuring it is 14
inches too high aswell as signatures from the
surrounding neighbors,

Sorry I could not here in person and thank
you for your time,

Sincerely Deanne Labutte



